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REVISED CAR PARKING LAYOUT 

Monday 28th of March 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we settle in to school after our summer break we are reinforcing the revised car parking layout 
that was implemented in March this year to enable us make further improvements in the area of 
car parking safety. 
 
We have had tremendous support from parents and huge improvements have been made in the 
area of car park safety and we hope to continue the same going forward. To enable us to do this we 
have sought advice on our current parking layout, with particular focus on the perpendicular 
parking that occurs at present along the middle row of cars. 
 
Perpendicular parking is prohibited in the interest of safety, a one way system with the direction 
of the middle row of parking facing the school is to be adhered. PLEASE REFER TO DIAGRAM 
 
When you are driving into the car park, please remember to drive slowly and be aware of children 
running through gaps. All drivers should yield to pedestrian traffic in the car park. 
 
Please park your car in one of the three rows outlined on the attached diagram.  
As we have a safe parking policy in place, please only use the Johnnie Fox’s overflow car park when 
the school car park is full, as parking in the school car park is definitely the safest option. 
 
For safety reasons there is no dropping or collecting children allowed in the cark park without 
parking first. We suggest as an alternative drop off point, Johnnie Fox’s main car park, where 
children can walk safely to the school gates without having to cross the road. 
 
As I am sure all parents appreciate, it is in all our children’s interest that safety is a priority in the car 
park. 
 
Thank you in advance for your kind cooperation. 
 
Parents Association 
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